
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization/Facility]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Patient's Name],  

Subject: WBC Count Results  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the 

results of your recent white blood cell (WBC) count.  

Your WBC count is [insert result] cells per microliter, which is [insert 

interpretation: e.g., within normal range/above normal/below normal].  

[Optional: Brief explanation of what this means and any potential 

implications for health or next steps.]  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your results or if you 

would like to discuss the findings further, please do not hesitate to 

contact our office at [phone number] or [email address].  

Thank you for choosing [Your Organization/Facility].  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization/Facility] 


